

## August 2023

Dear **Third** Grade Student,

Hi! How are you? I can't believe it is already August! I hope you are having a wonderful summer. Soon it will be time to start thinking about Sunnymead School and <u>third</u> grade! The following are suggested school supplies that you should bring with you on the first day of school or during the Sunnymead Open House!

- 5 colored (wide ruled) composition notebooks in the colors green, red, black, blue, yellow
- Five- 2 pocket folders in the colors green, red, black, blue, yellow
- One smock and a box of hand wipes or baby wipes for Art class
- One- 2 pocket folder for World Language
- 2 boxes of <u>sharpened</u> pencils (please no mechanical pencils)
- 1 box of crayons, colored pencils, or Crayola Twistables
- 4 thin, odorless dry erase markers
- 1 package of Post-It Notes (size 3x3)
- A handheld pencil sharpener with cover
- 4 large glue sticks
- An old sock or eraser for erasing whiteboard
- 1 kid size scissor
- A pencil box/case to hold all the supplies (except notebooks/folders!)
- Inexpensive earbuds or headphones in a zip lock baggie with your name on them

Optional: If you would like to donate a box of tissues to the classroom, it would be very much appreciated!

I will provide you with an organizational binder! Don't worry if you can't get everything-I'll help. I'm really glad that you are in my class! We are going to have a great year together! Enjoy the rest of summer vacation and good luck getting the supplies. I will see you in September!

Sincerely, Mrs. Petty